
MEDIA ADVISORY
November 8, 2006

Deputy Minister of Education to visit
Richmond Street School

WHAT: Deputy Minister of Education, Dr. Ben Levin to visit Richmond Street Public

School.  Media are welcome to accompany the Deputy Minister on this school

visit.

WHO: Dr. Levin was appointed Deputy Minister of Education in October 2004. The

Deputy Minister is the senior manager with the Ministry of Education, reporting

directly to the Minister of Education.

WHEN: Friday, November 10, 2:00pm - 3:00pm.

WHERE: Richmond Street Public School, 153 Richmond Street, Thorold.

WHY: The Deputy Minister will tour Richmond Street School to see how Ministry funded

initiatives are helping to support student success.  He will see first hand how

data walls are enhancing student learning and will visit a Grade 2 classroom

meeting students, teachers and the School’s Literacy Coach.  Following the

school visit, the Deputy Ministry will meet with DSBN elementary and secondary

school teachers, principals and senior staff.
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